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We are enclosing a letter and patient i nforra otion sheet about vCJI7 that the Welsh Assembly 
and Depertmeut ofiiealib has iristrttcted us to •scald to everyone with a bleeding disorder who 
attends the haemophilia centre in Cerdift The same lelter is being send today to everyone•in 
the OK who has ableeding disorder. We have notbeen givers any leeway as to 'tvhen. t is 
letter is sent to you and for some people we realise that it will arrive at an inappropliete time. 

The letter explains that people who have been treated with plasma products between 1980 and 
2001 should take certain actions such as infmxnvng any surgeon or dentist of this fact if they 
are to undergo any operations. The reasons for this are described in detail in the letter and it Is 
important that you read this carefully. 

You have received plasma. products during thus period and so should inform your surgeon or 
dentist 

This information does not mean that you will develop vCJ end the risk of this dio eeee being 
transnnitted by plasma products remains unknown but is very small, No person with a 
bleeding disorder has ever developed vC3D and therelrave only been 1.50 uses ofvCJD 
reported in total. 

Many people receiving this letter and information sheet will be worried and we are sorry 
about causing anxiety, We did not prepare the letter and itaftrrrnation sheet were not consulted 
al~olnt its contsztts. We -would have tried, to make the information easier to understand and 
more relevant to individuals if we had bad the opportunity. We would also have much 
preferred to give this information to everyone iupexson. We were unable to do this by the 
way the government decided to make, the annottncement; 

We hope this in5srrnation does not cause too much anxiety and we would to pleased to talk to 
you to answer any questions. We are not specialists in this field but will try to help as much as 
possible. It is possible that information given now may change in the future. 

If you would. like to discuss the information in the bitter and irnforanation sheet please contact 
m at the 1Faerranpbilia centre on 029 20748278, 029 20748323 or 029 20748323. Please keep 
the 029 20' 43403 number for otherrnedical enquiries to make sure people .can, gat through if 
they have a problem. 

We have been give no extra resources to help with this process 'end so may not be able to see 
lap1i4 a I?i tt1 
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Dr P Coilitisy'Odrfsitltant Haernastologist 
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